
 

 

 

Preparing minds for the future and hearts for eternity 

 

Welcome to Peace Preschool! 

It is my pleasure to welcome you to Peace Lutheran Preschool for the 2025-2026 

school year.  Peace Lutheran Preschool is a wonderful place to grow spiritually, 

socially and academically.  Here, your child will receive excellent education in 

every academic area so that he or she can discover all there is to learn about in 

God’s amazing world.  Even more important is the invitation to grow in the love of 

God, through Jesus, that is the heart of our school.   

It doesn’t take long to become part of the family atmosphere that makes Peace 

very special.  It affects what goes on inside and outside of our classrooms, what 

drives our mission and purpose, and what draws children and their families to 

know and love one another.  I am very thankful to be a part of that, and I pray 

that you will feel at home here, spiritually, socially, and educationally.  Together, 

we will experience the blessings that God continues to shower on Peace. 

The entire Peace community welcomes you!  To re-enroll, or to enroll for the first 

time, please access the information and forms posted under the enrollment tab 

on our website at www.peacehshelby.org.  We look forward to the opportunity to 

partner with you in nurturing your child’s development.   

 

Sincerely, in Christ,                                                                                        

Suzette Quail, Early Childhood Director 

 


